

PERQUIMANS COUNTY BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS

P.O. BOX 45 HERTFORD, NORTH CAROLINA 27944 TELEPHONE: 1-252-426-7550 WALLACE E. NELSON CHAIRMAN

CHARLES WOODARD VICE CHAIRMAN

TIMOTHY J. CORPREW
JOSEPH W. HOFFLER
T. KYLE JONES
JAMES W. WARD
W. HACKNEY HIGH, JR.
COUNTY ATTORNEY

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING FOR PROPOSED FY 2024-2025 BUDGET

The proposed FY 2024-2025 Budget for Perquimans County was submitted to the Perquimans County Board of Commissioners on June 3, 2024 and is available for public inspection at the Clerk to the Board of Commissioners' Office in the Courthouse, Hertford, North Carolina. A summary of the proposed budget is available on the County's website at www.perquimanscountync.gov. A Public Hearing on the proposed Budget for FY 2024-2025 will be held on June 17, 2024 at 7:00 p.m. in the Meeting Room of the Perquimans County Library located at 514 S. Church Street, Hertford, NC.

All citizens attending the hearing shall have the right to provide written and oral comments concerning the entire Budget for FY 2024-2025.

Frank Heath

Frank Heath, County Manager

Posted: June 8, 2024